
IC: Vehicle Insurance Permission

For most CIREN cases, the case subject’s vehicle has sustained sufficient damage to be deemed a total 

loss by the insurer and it becomes necessary to obtain approval from the insurer to conduct the vehicle 

inspection. This process requires contractor personnel to contact the claims adjuster to obtain 

permission as well as confirm the disposition of the vehicle (i.e., salvage facility). Following the 

interaction between the CIREN contractor and insurance company, the insurance company must notify 

the salvage facility of the approval prior to the vehicle inspection taking place. This process can vary 

between a brief set of communications to multiple interactions depending on the circumstances of each 

case. Insurance company time burden may range between one half hour to four hours. For the burden 

estimate, an average time of two hours will be associated with the insurance company for each 

inspected vehicle.


